
DEAR : KPSC Executive Director 

Docket #2021-00398 

RECEIVED 

MAR 21 2022 
PUBLIC SERVICE 

COMMISSION 

I am in favor of this new Communication Facili scheduled to be 
built at 2589 Blue Bird Rd. It's been a long time needed here for 
business, public safety, children's learning abilities and better cell 
phone reception, I urge you to also vote in favor of this 
Communication Facility. 

Date: j-/ _5-~02-2 

P .S. Mailing Address Is below 

Kentucky Public Service Commission 

Executive Director 
P.O. Box 615 

211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, Ky. 40602 
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